
Issue of Payment of Honorarium to AIR and DD Staff 

We are aware that the honorarium which was being paid every year to 
AIR and DD Staff is stopped due to poor financial condition. 

 
Today, President received a mail from CEO which revealed that on 
31.03.2016 a proposal to pay honorarium to around 150 selective 

officers was prepared.  
 

President responded that honorarium should be given without any 
discrimination. 

  

Click here for mail received from CEO 

Click here for Mail sent to CEO by President 

 

Central Office 

  

 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/Mail_from_CEO_aboout_Honorarium.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/Mail_to_CEO_04042016.pdf

